
Fourth of July Committee January Meeting  

1/30/24 

 

- Call to order 

- 6:32 pm 

- Pledge of Allegiance  

- Roll Call 

- Kendall Hughes, Deb Purdue, Asa Ammarin, Tricia Farris, David Ruell, Matty 

Leighton 

- Minutes from November meeting  

- Motion to accept - Deb 

- Second - Asa 

- All approved 

- Financials 

- Reviewed budget and income for 2024 and rolling budget for 2023 

- Selectmen  

- Meeting in Feb to announce theme and award winners 

- Logo design 

- Looking for designs for the 2024 logo 

- David will put something in the paper for next week, and we will add a post on 

the Facebook as well.  

- Firework update 

- Contract update (25-26) 

- Additional details to come in the February meeting after Kendall meets with the 

company 

- We will move forward with signing another two year contract (2025 and 2026)  

with our current contractor.  

- Deb made a motion to accept 

- Matty seconded 

- All approved  

- Field events  

- National guard 



- Request for a color guard has been made  

- Static display 

- Potential for a humvee to be a part of the evening during the 

fireworks 

- Contracts 

- Contracts are good to go, we just need to change the logos and the year  

- These will tentatively go out in March 

- Food trucks 

- 5 trucks from last year want to come again  

- Many haven't responded yet as they take the winter off 

- Kid entertainment  

- Not likely to bring back the kids game and chum due to the staffing 

challenges it provides  

- Vertical Entertainment is good to go  

- Chris white 

- Confirmed to be here again this year  

- Bands (4pm - 8:45pm) 

- Red Daisy Revival will be coming back again  

- Beagles are confirmed  

- We are still waiting to hear back from Jim Tyrell 

- Parade 

- National guard honor guard 

- Rules to be added to the February agenda 

- Tim and Asa will be working through revising and updating and 

will have them to review with the committee next month  

- We could use more music in the parade 

- Right now we only have the Baker Valley Band  

- Next meeting will be Tuesday February 20th at 6:30pm 

- Meeting adjourned at 7:17pm  

 


